
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother’s Day Lunch  

Sunday, 12 May 2019 
 
 

We hope you and your family will join us for this special luncheon. 
 
 

Please note that: 
 

Hospitality will decorate the tables for the day but table bookings will be taken by The Bistro and the “host / hostess” for each booked table, and the 
number of people seated at this table, needs to be confirmed to The Bistro on ext. 209 before 3pm on Friday, 10 May 2019. 

 
Everyone needs to book individually, but if are joining a booked table, please advise The Bistro of your “host / hostess’s” name. 

 
The “host / hostess” for the table needs to be at the luncheon early enough to direct their fellow diners to their booked table which will be clearly 

marked. 
 

There will be no meet and greet for this function so, if you are not booked at a specific table, you may sit anywhere that is available. 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 

Judy Stuart and team 
Hospitality 


